
 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 SWIMMING – AUTUMN TERM 2016 

As part of Class 3’s PE curriculum, spring swimming lessons will commence on Monday 12th September 2016 at 

Bollington Leisure Centre.   The cost of each swimming lesson is £1.25 per lesson or £12.50 for 10 lessons.  

The children will walk to Bollington Leisure Centre to keep travel costs down and will be accompanied by Mrs 

Wakeling and another member of staff.  Any parents who have a DBS check and are available to help on a rota 

basis to assist the children in their walk up to the Leisure Centre, please contact school.  

The method of payment for the lessons is via e payments on our website of £12.50. The dates are: 

MONDAY SEPTEMBER 12TH 19TH 26TH      

  OCTOBER 3rd 10th 17th         

  NOVEMBER 7th 14th 21st 28th     

   

Afternoon: Class 3(Year 3/4) - 3.00-3.30 p.m. 

   

Parents are asked to collect their child from Bollington Leisure Centre at 3.30pm. 

We include the following advice for all children  

1. all jewellery to be removed ( as in all P. E. lessons)  
2. sensible swimming costume/trunks (no long shorts), 
3. a towel and flannel contained in a waterproof bag. 

If your child has any specific medical needs/ conditions (Asthma, sight, hearing needs etc) could you please 

ensure this information is available in writing to the leisure centre.  

Parents should be aware of the risk of damage to eyesight which can be caused by the accidental breakage of 

goggles whilst swimming.  If you wish your child to wear goggles, permission must be given (in writing to the 

swimming instructor please) and suitable goggles provided.   

We value the provision of swimming greatly at St Gregory’s as one of the most important life-skills the children 

will learn.  

Yours sincerely 

JOHN DALEY 

Head Teacher



 

 

 


